



NADSA Coronavirus Update April 2, 2020

Dear NADSA Member,

We want to update you on the steps NADSA is taking to help ADS centers deal with the ongoing impacts of the coronavirus.

- NADSA and LeadingAge are working on a joint letter to Congress seeking financial assistance specifically for ADS centers.
- Here is a link where some small businesses and nonprofits can seek funds for payroll, emergency assistance loans and more: <u>SBA Assistance Programs</u>.
- We are preparing several webinars that may be useful at this time: <u>NADSA</u> Webinars.
- There now is a public resource page and a Members Only page dedicated to information related to the coronavirus. Here is a link to the public page: coronavirus information. NADSA Members can sign in to the COVID-19 page by clicking on the following link and logging in: COVID-19. Currently, the recordings and presentations from last week's Town Hall meetings are located on the COVID-19 page.
- NADSA has created a Facebook group page where you can ask questions and share information: <u>NADSA Coronavirus Support Page</u>.

Please stay tuned as we will likely be announcing other measures next week. We also will be asking you to write to your Congressional representatives and share the joint NADSA/LeadingAge letter requesting proposed relief for ADS once it is completed.

Our collective efforts have never been more vital. We are here to help!

Sincerely,

Donna Hale Executive Director National Adult Day Services Association

See what's happening on our social sites

